
Crossings Film Series: Carolyn
Frisse

Crossings has helped Carolyn Frisse see the connection between
faith and daily life.
Carolyn  attended  her  first  Crossings  Conference  this  past
January  and  especially  enjoyed  learning  from  pastors,
theologians and other lay leaders from all over the country.
While at the conference, she found the speakers insightful and
the round table discussions helpful.
The conference offers a lot not just for pastors but for anyone
interested in learning more and she recommends everyone take the
time to attend.

Be sure to like us on Facebook!

And Subscribe to our YouTube Channel!

https://crossings.org/crossings-film-series-2019-carolyn-frisse/
https://crossings.org/crossings-film-series-2019-carolyn-frisse/
https://www.facebook.com/thecrossingscommunity/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCmOtm163NDMJJW0WDXYkOxg

